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M. nekoe To e MOYe R pava q)n

The team of Scientists from Zoological Survey of India
lead by Dr. T. K. Paul Joint Director have reached Port Blair
to participate in the survey in the Jarawa area starting from
12/04/2002. Team of six scientists would like to go for aerial
survey of the Jarawa forest on 22/04/2002.

In this connection, a note was sent to Secretary (TW)
on 10" April 2002 with subject “Points for Discussion in
Coordination Meeting with the Defence Authorities by Chief
Secretary”. Office copy may please be seen at page 43/C.

(S. A. Awaradi)
Director (TW)
11/04/2002
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